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I strongly oppose this bill as it would significantly decrease accessibility of voting for 

many Oregonians who can not get to the polls in person for a variety of reasons. 

Passing this bill will amount to voter suppression for people who's disabilities make it 

difficult if not impossible to vote in person, or those who have work schedules that are 

inflexible, or those who live far from polling stations. This is a terrible bill.   


